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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

Welcome back! I hope you had a lovely summer holiday and that you managed to have a break. 

It is lovely to see all children back, safe and sound, and, hopefully, with their batteries 

recharged for the year ahead!  

I have sent out a letter this week about the sad loss of Mr Binek. He was a wonderful member 

of staff and will be greatly missed. As stated in the letter, it is my intention to close the school 

for Mr Binek’s funeral, to allow staff to attend. As soon as I know the date, I will let parents/carers 

know. Thank you for your understanding in this matter.  

I have spoken to KS1 and KS2 in our assemblies this week about the new school year and about 

setting goals – to be able to achieve something at the end of the year that we can’t do now. 

Children will be thinking about their own personal goals over the next couple of weeks. 

Congratulations to Miss Lloyd who got married during the summer term; she is now Mrs 

Smallman. 

Curriculum newsletters are being emailed to parents/carers this week. This will keep you informed 

about what your child will be taught this term.  

As always, if you have any questions, please get in touch either by phone or email. If it is urgent, 

please do pop in and speak to us. 

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 

  Dates for your Diary  

Thursday 14th September – 

Swimming for Y3. 

Friday 22nd September – Jeans for 

Genes Day 

Friday 29th September – McMillan 

Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 3rd October – KS1 Harvest 

Assembly at 2:45pm 

Wednesday 4th October – Y3/4 

Harvest Assembly at 2:45pm 

Thursday 5th October – Y5/6 

Harvest Assembly at 2:45pm 

Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th 

October – Parents’ Evening 

Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd 

November – Half Term  

 

 

Clubs for the Autumn Term 

Monday - LittleThink Club  

Tuesday - Gardening Club 

Wednesday - Multi Sports Club - £6 

for the half term.  

Yoga Club - £2 per session. Day TBA. 

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Water 

Air 

293 

Earth 

278 

Fire 

219 

Water 

303 

New Staff 

We welcome Mr Reeve, who will be teaching 

Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays; Mrs 

Starkey and Mrs Ho, who are our new 

lunchtime supervisors and Miss Harrison, 

who is supporting in our reception classes.  

We have also employed Mrs Sinclair, on a 

part-time basis, who is a Family Support 

Worker.   

What’s New! 

Year 5/6 toilets – please see 

letter that was emailed to parents 

yesterday.  

School Lunches price increase 

– school lunches are now £2.50. 

Workmen -There are workmen 

still on site, finishing off the toilet 

refurbishment to reception toilets 

and Y3/4 toilets. 

Reading Books – Please see letter 

that was emailed to parents 

yesterday. 

Medicines / First Aid in school 

Parents/carers will now be notified 

of any first aid incidents in school 

via an email. Please lookout for this 

email from Medical Tracker.  
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